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Bouchea Center for Learning  
Basketball Tournaments 

Every year, our participants anxiously anticipate attending the local High School 
basketball tournament games that are hosted by the Cross Insurance Center in 
Bangor. This year, once again, we were able to  have participants attend multiple 
sessions throughout the week. We would like to thank Allan Snell, Tournament 
Director, for the donation of tickets, as well as Cross Insurance Center staff for 
helping our individuals have the best experience possible.  

Winter Bash 

The Bouchea Center participants and staff were excited to bring back the Annual 
Winter Bash. This is the first year since the pandemic that we were able to host 
our dance at the Fairmount School gymnasium. With music from “DJ” Dan Lewis, 
our participants and staff enjoyed a day full of dancing and singing, with lots of 
laughter and fun memories made.  



Penobscot Valley Industries & Ralph Leek Elders  
PVI and RLE have been very busy these last few weeks! At the end of  
January, participants performed in their Talent Show. This year, the 
theme was “This is Me.” The show debuted many talents, including   
singing, instrumentals, poetry, and a comedy skit! It was a huge hit, 
thank you to those who came out to support! 

Throughout the month of February, participants competed at the PPH    
area Winter Special Olympic Games. This took place at Hermon Mountain, 
where cross country skiing, the dual sit ski event, and snowshoeing 
events took place. Amicus was well represented! 

With Spring right around the corner, PVI/RLE participants have been able 
to spend more time outdoors! We are so excited for warmer weather! 
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